
Summer project  

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Reception in September. We would like you to bring a 

family photo with you, to display in your new classroom. Please use the template attached to create your 

frame, or you may like to design your own. You could use collage materials, paint or pens, be as creative 

as you like! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


